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About the project 
 

WAKE UP: Raising Youth Awareness on the Metaverse, is an Erasmus+ KA2 project that started in December 

2022 and has a duration of 24 months. 

Our dedicated consortium of the project includes  6 partner organizations: Asociación Valencia InnoHub (Spain), 

Stowarzyszenie SEDA (Poland), Xenios Polis. Culture, Science and Action (Greece), ATERMON B.V 

(Netherlands), University of Thessaly (Greece), M.M.C Management Center Limited (Cyprus) 

 

 

WAKE-UP project focuses on the emerging trend of the 

Metaverse, a new virtual realm that transcends 

traditional screen-based limitations by blending real and 

virtual worlds in one. Experts suggest that this platform 

offers significant potential. Specifically, our initiative 

seeks to educate young people about the Metaverse's 

potential risks but also the opportunities. The goal is to 

enhance their skills across various domains, promoting 

active citizenship, entrepreneurial spirit, and social 

entrepreneurship among youth. This effort aims to 

equip them with the tools needed for a brighter future. 

 

 

 

 

Completion of Essential Project Modules and Platform Launch 
As we continue to navigate the challenges and opportunities of the digital 

 

 

https://valenciainnohub.com/
https://seda.org.pl/
https://xeniospolis.gr/
https://www.atermon.nl/
https://www.uth.gr/
http://www.mmclearningsolutions.com/
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age, the WAKE-UP project has successfully finalized several modules aimed 

at educating and empowering others about the metaverse. With these 

modules now complete, we are thrilled to launch our innovative digital 

platform. This platform is rich with educational content designed to engage 

users in meaningful learning about the metaverse's potential and risks. 

 

Call for Pilot Testers 
We are now entering a crucial phase where we seek the involvement of the 

community. Educators, students, and tech enthusiasts are invited to explore 

our new platform, utilize the resources, read our material, and provide us 

with feedback. This pilot testing is vital for refining our platform and ensuring 

the platform meets the educational needs of our audience. 

 

 

Final Conference in Cyprus 
Finally, we are excited to announce that the final conference for the WAKE-UP 

project will be held in October 2024 in Cyprus. This key event will provide an 

in-depth review of the project’s results and its impact on raising awareness 

about the metaverse. 
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The last transnational partners’ 

meeting is scheduled for October 

2024, in Nicosia, Cyprus 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100092565902418
https://platform-wakeup.erasmusplus.website/?redirect=0
https://wakeup.erasmusplus.website/

